
 

KPR Policy on Player Transfers and Player Allocation 

When transferring players between teams or when there is a creation of a new team 
we must: 

• Consider the how any transfer may a1ect individuals and others in the first instance. 
• Consult with your management/coaching team within your respective year groups 

and agree any proposed transfer. 
• Consult with the parents of the individuals involved in any transfer. 
• Seek approval from club secretary before finalizing any transfer of player/s between 

teams. 
• I f you wish to create a new team within your year group, club approval must be 

sought in the first instance, and the new team should consist of players that are 
currently unregistered for playing on matchday (exception is when a parent or coach 
is part of the new team, upon which it is expected that their child will transfer). 

• New teams are to carry the individual names historically used by KPR i.e. Reds, 
Blues, Royals, Whites, and Stripes. 

• At KPR we always aim to maintain balanced squads to ensure all can remain 
competitive within their respective competitions. 

• Breach of these guidelines will result in transfers being denied or reversed, and in 
the case of new teams, a1iliation to the league will be denied. 

• In some cases o1icial warnings may be given. 

 


